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Monday 20" February 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

We hope you had a restful half term break. The children have come back to school
excited for the long term ahead. Please find important dates at the bottom of the letter.

Strike Action

The NEU teaching union are due to strike on Tuesday 28" February. As we have staff
in our school who are part of the NEU union, there is a very good chance our school
will be affected. We aim to inform you as soon as possible but suggest you begin to
make alternative arrangements on that day.

Goodbye and Hello
Last half term we said goodbye to Mrs Stanley, one of our Teaching Assistants. Mrs
Stanley has worked at St Hugh’s for over 9 years and she will be very much missed.

We wish Mrs Stanley the very best of luck in her new career.

This half term we welcome Mrs Goddard, who will be working as a Teaching
Assistant in Year 5, to our St Hugh family.

We also would like to welcome Mrs Sarba, Miss Wan and Mrs Chapman who are
kindly volunteering in our school.

Lateness
Can we remind you that school is open from 8:45am and lessons begin promptly at
8:55am. Arriving late causes disruption to the class as well as lost learning time for

each individual child.

Additionally, the office should not be used as a short-cul. Please use the school
entrances when arriving at school between 8:45am and 8:55am.




Sleep Out.2023

We are absolutely blown away with the amount the children in Year 5 and Year 6
have raised. A massive thank you to our families who have supported this event.
Thank you! If you still have any sponsor money please bring it in as soon as possible
so the funds can be transferred to Centre point.

Dates for your diary |

Monday 20" February — School Open

Wednesday 22" February — Ash Wednesday Mass for KS2 at 9:30am

Monday 27" February — Multi-Faith Week

Monday 27" February — School Book Fair at 3:15pm in the office area

Tuesday 28" February — Possible Strike Day (Letter to follow for update)
Wednesday 1 March — School Book Fair at 3:15pm in the hall

Thursday 2™ March — World Book Day (Dress to Impress)

Thursday 2™ March — School Book Fair at 3:15pm in the hall

Friday 3 March — Year 1 Mrs Griffiths Class Liturgy at 10am

Thursday 9" March — Lent Mass at 8:15am

Wednesday 1 5™ and Thursday 16" March — Possible Strike Days

Friday 17" March — Year 1/2 Mrs Smith Class Liturgy at 10am

Thursday 23" March — Lent Mass at 8:15am

Friday 24" March — Residential Meeting for Year 6 children

Monday 2 7" March — British Science Week for our school

Tuesday 28™ March — Professor Bubbleworks School Warkshop (Details to follow)
Thursday 30™ March — Lent Mass at 8:15am

Monday 3" @ April — Easter Service at 7pm (Year 3, Year 3/ 4, Year 4 children)
Tuesday 4" April — Easter Mass (Whole School) at 9:30am

Tuesday 4" April - Measuring Reception and Year 6

Thursday 6" April — School Closes for Easter Holiday

Yours sincerely
Mr Smith and Mrs Atherton



